
 
 

 
 

 

18th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Please click here for an important letter for all parents. 
 
The Department for Education is asking parents/carers to test their children twice per week. 
Please click here for details. 
 
Year 11 will be sitting their first assessments next week. For more details, click here. 
 
We are reconsidering how to run our parents evenings during a pandemic and have 
discovered an app called SchoolCloud. This allows parents to book appointments with 
teachers online. Each appointment is 5 minutes long. When the time is running out the bar 
goes red so that both parties can wrap up the call. Schools that use it have told us that the 
parental and staff feedback has been excellent. We are trying out this new system for the 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening which will now be held on Tuesday 30th March. Details can be 
found here.  A letter giving full details about how to log on to the App and make 
appointments will be given to all Year 8 students to bring home this Friday.  
 
Please click here for information about Year 7 science exams and here for information about 
Year 8 science exams. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/parents/updates-letters-to-parents
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/parents/helpful-information-for-parents-and-students-during-school-closure
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/students/year-11
https://www.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/students/year-7
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/students/year-8

